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PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JULY 16, 1984 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
Councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

Bernard Samples 
J. V. Stone 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Jon Bormet 

Mr. Robert Hosfeld was interviewed for appointment to the City Beautiful 
Commission. He has also submitted an Application for the Sister City Committee 
and the Planning Corrmission. Council concurred that Mr. Hosfeld be appointed 
as a Member of the City Beautiful Commission and that he be considered in the 
future when a vacancy occurs on the Planning Corronission, for this he is better 
qualified. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed proposed amendments to the City Charter as previously 
requested by City Council during a Work Session Meeting. 

Mr. Kenning solicited Council 1 s authorization to extend the current Contract 
with T.d.M. Construction Company in order to provide improvements to South Main 
Street between Sheehan Road and Marco Lane in the City of Centerville. The 
estimated extension needed is $12,070.00. Council concurred with this proposal. 

Mr. Kenning advised that the Dayton Power and Light Company has requested that 
their Conditional Use Request to provide a heliport on Clyo Road be withdrawn. 

~~~er _....go __ ..... ,., 
Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


